
 

Nursery Spring 1  Holiday Home Learning 2024 

Dear parents and carers, 

Our topic for next term will be ‘Investigators’! Children 

will be exploring some fantastic books, “Dear Zoo”, “The 

Three Little Pigs” and “Walking through the Jungle”. 

They will find facts about different animals and their 

habitats.  

Dear Zoo, Walking through the Jungle, The Three Little Pigs  

The children can visit the local library during the half-term holiday and enjoy 

reading these books. 

Here are some activities that you can do with your children during the 

half-term holiday: 

1. Plant Observation  

● Take your small plant and observe it closely. 

● Use your coloured pencils to draw a picture of your plant in 

the space provided. 

2. Counting Fun 

● Find five objects from around your home.  

● Count each object and write the number. 

● Draw a picture to represent each object 

3. Cooking Fun 

● With parental guidance, help prepare a snack or a 

simple meal. 

● Draw a picture of the food you made, and describe 

how it tasted.  

Bring some work back to school to share with your teachers and friends. 

We wish you a very happy holiday.  


